

BATH & NORTH EAST SOMERSET

Date:

22nd June 2006

Our ref:

HS.Eng

Your ref:

Direct line: (01225) 394100

Fax: Minicom: (01225) 394199 (01225) 477535

E Mail:

Planning Services
Trimbridge House, Trim Street,
Bath BA1 2DP
Telephone: 01225 477000
(main switchboard)
www.bathnes.gov.uk



Dear Mr Willcox

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 1995 Woodland Track at Fry's Bottom, Clutton

Thank you for your letter dated 25th May 2006 and enclosed map, regarding the above. I refer also to our subsequent telephone conversations with regard to your proposals with regard to this track.

Having considered your proposals in detail, it is confirmed that providing the proposed works relate only to resurfacing and refurbishment of the existing track coloured brown on the plan accompanying your letter, planning approval will not be required.

I understand that the works will be carried out using recycled material approved by the Environment Agency.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the writer.

Yours sincerely,

Hazel Short Planning Officer